PENNSYLVANIA EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGE
P.O. BOX 332}
HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17103
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Mr, Paul P, Giordano
Director
Federal Emergency
Management Agency
Region III
Curtis Buildin
6th and Walnut Streets
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106

Dear Mr. Giordano:

I am aware that the Phila hia Electric
with its licensing application Arerick
provided the NRC with the lates copies
response plans for the three risk n s, 43 munic
districts and two support counties at would be invo
an incident at the plant.

In accordance with the ﬁf:c;ier 1, 1980 Memorandum
dic

NRC and FEMA Relating to nlﬂllcnl Energency
(45 Federal gister 8?713, December 16, 1980),
‘iﬁ;ﬁ and determinations as to whether
1dequate n capable of
2 - ) set forth
35 O...leC leterminations...may b questeld by
provided by FEM/ se a 1eede i e NRC licensing rocess
findings ar le rinations
FEMA or furnishe

» .

It is my unde nding ¥ he KRC ha warde the drafts
specified in paragraph one FEMA Regic and has requeste tho finding
and determination authorized by the ferenced Memorandum of erstandir
The Pennsylvania

of Pennsylvania, has

is clearly understood a
the effort is not to be
and in no way comprises,
process that will

44 CFR 350.

8605080284 850122
PDR ADOCK OSOOCg"
o




Mr. Paul P, CGiordano
January 14, 1985
Page 2

primarily prepared by the Philadelphia Electric Company's consultant, and
have neither been reviewed by PEMA nor, according to information provided
to PEMA, have they been accepted by the counties, municipalities and school
districts involved. Nonetheless, these plans would, in a practical sense,
be the basis for the counties, municipalities and school districts
responding should an accident occur at the Limerick Cenerating Station.

PEMA will not certify to the adequacy and implementation of the
plans or submit them to FEMA for formal review and approval as required by
44 CFR 350 until tbe plans have been finalized, reviewed by PEMA and
accepted by the counties, municipalities and school districts.

In April 1984 FEMA released its interim findings of adequacy
based upon plans submitted for informal review by PEMA in December 1983.
FEMA has also issued its report of deficiencies observed during the July
25, 1984 exercise, as well as for the November 20, 1984 supplemental
exercise. Inasmuch as the Limerick Cenerating Station is now in a five
percent, low-power test mode, PEMA would agree that it would be prudent for
FEMA to conduct the review requested by the NRC to determine whether the
deficiencies noted earlier by FEMA have indeed been corrected.

Sincerely,

;;John L. Patten

Director

JLP/ALB:ss (Tel: 717-783-8150) R

cc: Honorable Dick Thornburgh
Covernor of Penmnsylvania
Robert L. Reber, Coordinator
Berks Co. Emergency Management Agency
A. Lindley Bigelow, Coordinator
Montgomery Co. Office of Emergency Preparedness
Timothy R. S. Campbell, Coordinator
Chester Co. Department of Emergency Services
Charles L. McGill, Coordinator
Bucks Co. Emergency Management Agency
Jerry Duckett, Coordinator
Lehigh County Civil Defense
John L. Shannon
Eastern Area Acting Director




